
Wild Things School – Parking Options 
 
Unfortunately, I am not able to offer parking at the school during term time as the school has limited car parking for teachers and support staff.  

I have provided a map below which shows places you may be able to park – the areas in red are spaces that allow parking for up to 2 hours and there are a couple of car parks in walking 

distance.  Please use this map as a guide and always double check the parking restrictions for yourself.  

Parking on weekends or during the holidays: On a weekend and during holidays there are often parking spaces at the school, however please enter the school from the Nunthrope Avenue 

entrance (rather than from Philadelphia Terrace entrance as this car park is locked earlier and you risk being locked in).  

 

KEY 

  Council Car Park 

  Free parking on Scarcroft Road & specific areas on Nunthorpe Road (opposite Clements Hall) 

  Way to Wild Things 

 

This information is accurate at 

the time of print. Please double 

check the parking restrictions on 

the day to make sure they 

haven’t changed.  

Parking Tips 

Aim to park by 10am – after this 

the spaces seem to get taken. 

Bishy Road car park fills up 

quickly – but if you sit in your car 

and wait 5 mins or so a space 

often comes free.  


